
 

CHINO BASIN WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
BOARD ROOM 

4594 SAN BERNARDINO STREET 
MONTCLAIR, CA  91763 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (“Board”) of the Chino Basin Water 
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing in compliance with Assembly Bill 2561 
(AB 2561). This legislation requires local agencies to present an Annual Local Public Employee 
Vacancy Report, providing transparency on job vacancies, recruitment efforts, and retention 
strategies.  

 
DATE AND TIME OF HEARING: Monday, June 9, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. or soon thereafter. 
 
LOCATION: The Public Hearing will be held at the Chino Basin Water Conservation District 

Headquarters, Board Room, located at 4594 San Bernardino Street, Montclair, CA 91763. 
 

INVITATION TO BE HEARD: For those interested in making public comments, you may 
address the Board of Directors in person during the Public Hearing period of the meeting. The 
proposed materials are available by contacting the Board Clerk’s office at (909) 626-2711 or 
through e-mail at byoshida@cbwcd.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
Date: May 23, 2025. 
 
CERTIFICATION 
 
I, Brandon Yoshida, Board Clerk of the District, hereby certify that the foregoing Public Hearing 
Notice was posted on the District’s bulletin board and posted on the District’s website on or 
before May 30, 2025. 
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